
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject:

pha rri ngton@lowerchurchillproject.ca 
Friday, March 27, 2015 3:53 PM 
Martin, Craig 
Gilbert Bennett; Bown, Charles 
Re: Status on Current MF Oversight Committee Requests

Craig

I wish to inform you that I am currently in Europe and will not return to 
Canada before 15th October, consequently I will not be able to attend the 

proposed OC meeting, I am uncertain as to whether Gilbert will be back in 
the office on the 14th October, if neither Gilbert, James Meaney or myself 
are available I believe it would be advisable to reschedule the meeting.

Regards Paul

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 8, 2014, at 3:18 PM, "Martin, Craig" <CMartin@gov.nl.ca> wrote:

Paul,

Committee had been discussing whether we needed a more formal request 
process with Nalcor for information requests. Since September, I have 

been going to several contacts depending on the issue. Spoke with Charles 
yesterday and he advised that you would be the primary contact for the 
Committee on all requests for information.

Here's a summary of the current Open requests and their status:
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Any future requests I'll send to you directly.

If you have any questions or need clarification on any of the requests, 
please let me know.

Thanks

Craig

Craig Martin, CMA

Executive Director,

Muskrat Falls Oversight Committee
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